
 
 

 

Product Number Change Notification 

 

 

 

 

Date: March 30, 2021 

Dear Valued Customer:

This letter provides product number change notice and explanation of BL-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8 

and BB-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8. After a thorough review of our products offering, we determined 

to rename this product in order to avoid the confusion of our product portfolio. 

We sincerely appreciate your business, and we ask for your understanding on any inconvenience 

caused by the part number change.

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Your sincerely,  

 

________________  

Application Engineer  
American Bright Optoelectronics Corp.  
13815-C Magnolia Ave. Chino, CA 91710  
T:888.533.0800 | F:909.628.5006 

Part Number Version Data sequence Most updated spec sheet 

BL-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8 2.2 BGR BL-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8.pdf 

BB-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8 1.5 RBG BB-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8.pdf 

BL-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8 BB-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8
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https://www.americanbrightled.com/pdffiles/led-components/plcc/BL-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8.pdf
https://www.americanbrightled.com/pdffiles/led-components/plcc/BB-HBGR32L-3-TRB-8.pdf



